

January 16, 2023

Independent Brokers, Inc. 9508 E. 1st Avenue Spokane Valley, WA 99206

Dear Friends.

Thank you for your thoughtful gift of \$699.00 on 12/19/2022. I am consistently overwhelmed with gratitude for people like you who choose to help end hunger in our community. Because of you, our neighbors in need will have a place to turn—a local food pantry, meal site or a nearby Mobile Market.

With inflation at a 41-year high, the need for assistance at local pantries is up 45%. Hardworking families who have always been able to make ends meet are struggling to cover necessities. Your generosity is making a difference for neighbors like Nell. "Times are tough right now," she told us at a recent free food distribution. "We have to hit food banks and everything in order to make it."

Thank you for providing food and hope to local children, seniors and families who are facing hunger. You are making a difference.

Warm regards,

Jason L. Clark President and CEO

Gift: \$699.00 on 12/19/2022. No goods or services were given to donor in consideration of this gift. Second Harvest is a 501(c)(3) charitable organization with a tax identification number of 23-7173826.

